
6/9/24 

Oak Class 2024/25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I just wanted to send a quick note with a few bits of information. 

 

PE – This academic year whole class PE will be on a Monday with progressive sports 

and on a Friday with Mrs Smith.  

 

Times Tables Rock Stars – A copy of login details will be coming home again in the 

next few weeks. If you have any spare time at home, I can’t recommend time tables 

revision and practise enough! It will help with every aspect of maths, especially for 

the new year 4s who will have their times table check in the spring!  

 

Reading books – Children will have two reading books, their school (levelled book) 

and a reading for pleasure book. The levelled book has been selected to ensure 

your child is making progress in all areas of their reading; this includes accuracy, 

fluency, sensible speed and decoding. Their reading for pleasure book they have 

picked form our library and may be a book they want to read with you or on their 

own. These need to be in school every day! We have lots of time to read through 

our day and it’s important that they have their books with them. It’s especially 

important during upper KS2, with secondary school right around the corner for some, 

to ensure children are responsible for their equipment being in school each day.  

Reading journals – This should have made it home to you earlier this week. It is a 

record of all the reading at home. The note in the front should show which day of 

the week I will be checking them and when your child’s guided reading is. You can 

log any reading in there - school book, home reading book, the newspaper. The 

journal is there to celebrate your child’s reading.  

 

I hope everyone has had a wonderfully happy and restful summer. We’ve had a 

great few days in class and I’m really excited to see what the rest of the year will 

bring! 

 

 

 

Mrs R-B 


